
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

December 16, 2019 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.B.   
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Additional Funds for Elementary Walking Paths 
  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the additional cost for elementary walking paths to Best Asphalt, Romulus Michigan, for 
a total increased cost of $43,250.00.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Due to field conditions during construction, additional work was required for completion 
of K-6 elementary walking paths. The Board of Education approved an original amount 
of $185,110.00 at the September 23, 2019 Board of Education meeting. The revised 
total cost based on additional work is $228,360.00. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond Fund 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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